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Recommendation/s 
That the Committee approve the changes to AC 2.2 Assessment in Te Reo Māori 
Procedure as recommended by the Ako Ahimura Learning and Teaching Committee, 
effective Semester 2, 2020. 
 

Purpose 
A review of AC 2.2 Assessment in Te Reo Māori Procedure commenced in late 2019 and 
was conducted by Sue Crossan, Academic Quality & Capability Partner, & Victor Grbic, 
Kaihautū, Mātaurangi Maori. 
The review involved a process of a number of meetings between Sue Crossan and Victor 
Grbic to discuss the current Procedure with an aim of making the document clear so that it 
could be translated into practice more easily.  Simon Tries was consulted at various stages.  
Consultation took place with: 

• Academic Programme Managers 
• Heads of School 
• Kaihautū 
• Maori Academic Development Lecturers 
• Maori Success Champions 
• Student President 
• Te Puna Ako 
• Te Reo Māori Komiti 

 
There was a robust discussion at Ako Ahimura; changes were made as a result. 
Summary of Changes 
The main changes to the Procedure are intended to provide clarity and guidance for 
academic staff, markers, moderators and students  
(See rationale document – Appendix B) 
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Next Steps 
 
Guidelines to be created & attached to new Procedure 
Academic staff to be informed of updated Procedure  
 
 
 
Attachments 

Appendix A AC 2.2 Assessment in Te Reo Maori Procedure Mark-up change 20200429 

 

Appendix B Rationale  

Appendix C Assessment in Te Reo Ma ̄ori procedure  
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